
‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
Compassion

Baines’ Weekly News 24th November 2023
Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the
Week

Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader

Toddlers River Oliver 2CH Zuri P Oliver TB

Pre-School Cruz Tommy-Lee 3JB Euan Mc Grace T

RMS Isabel S-G Effie K 3VB Courtney Nicole

RSF Olivia M Harry TC 4TS Jacob M Kyron M

RCH Coby B Jakoby 4JP Ella-Rose W Oscar R

1 BE Macie G Sophia T 5BW Jayden M Skyler H

1CW Lyla-Grace Hollie 5RF Reuben W Milana Kivalova

1/2JB Elana B Jack H 6EJ Scarlett H Tyler C

2SB Ethan J Albie G 6KP Evee-Rose M
Cobie L

Spencer H
Archie D

“Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you.”
Ephesians 4:32

School Events This Week
● Well done to Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 who have completed Phonics, English and Maths assessments

this week.
● Well done also to 1CW for leading their Class Worship on Friday. Thank you to all parents and carers

of 1CW who joined us to celebrate the theme of ‘Animals from the North and South Poles’.
Coming up:

● On Tuesday the 28th November 2023 at 3:15pm, we would like to invite parents and carers from
Year 2 and Year 4 to view their child's Artwork from this term. The event will be in the Main Hall and
last up to thirty minutes.

● The ‘HALF PRICE’ scholastic book fair will be visiting school from the 30th November. Parents are
invited into the foyer from 2:00 - 3:00 p.m. for a Sneaky Peak before the children see the fair. A good
time to purchase any surprises in time for Christmas!

● The next PTFA Christmas Fair non uniform day will be on Friday 1st December. Donations of any
types of bottled goods will be very gratefully received.

● Next week, in School and Nursery, we will be celebrating the start of the season of Advent.
Reminder:

CAN YOU HELP?
● If any parents/carers are able to spare any time at all to support school staff in organising and

preparing for the PTFA Christmas Fair, please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office. We are still
without an active PTFA, so your help will be very much appreciated!

● If you, or anyone you know, would be willing to donate a prize for the PTFA Christmas Fair Raffle,
please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office, telephone or email: beadmin@cidari.co.uk
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